
Dear BridgePrep Academy Parent(s) & Guardians, 

 The students are diligently working towards the Gala Musical showcase, “At the Bandstand.”  

We are very excited to present to you our musical on this special inaugural event, May 18, 2019 at 6:00 

p.m, for those who purchased Gala tickets. The theme of our show is 50s fashion. If the students would 

like to dress up in 50’s attire, they may do so! Otherwise, dressy attire that will allow them to feel 

comfortable moving on a stage, is acceptable. Girls should not wear High-Heels. Pictures below show 

appropriate attire. 

  

  

         

 It has truly been a fantastic experience to work with your children for this great event, and I look 

forward to celebrating the accomplishments of our young musicians, dancers, and actors.  If you have 



any questions, please feel free to contact me at kberaha@bridgepreppalmbeach.com  or at the school 

phone 561-406-0709 .  

Sincerely, 

Ms. Beraha 

Fine Arts 
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